
High school seniors honored at CVUSD’s annual Military Salute 

More than 30 high school seniors from the Chino Valley Unified School District were honored at the May 
21 school board meeting for enlisting in or being appointed to the military. 

The students received small American flags and certificates during the annual Military Salute. 

The students and their military branch by school are: 

Ayala High 

Cade Khademi, Marine Corps; and Chris Viola, Marine Corps. 

  

  
  

Chino High 

Ethan Taylor, Marine Corps; Julia Hargrove, Army; Felipe Urias, Marine Corps; 
Jorge Calderon, Marine Corps; Alejandro Morales, Marine Corps; Rene Nieto, 
Marine Corps; William Bivens, Marine Corps; Michael Alvarado, Marine Corps; 
David Melgoza, Marine Corps; Amberlee Rosales, Army; Destiny Valle, Army; 
Jose Rafael Eusquiano, Navy; Kevin Heatherton, Air Force; Tia Melton, Navy; 

and Fabiola Gonzalez, Army. 

    
Chino Hills High 

Ryan Aquino, Army Reserves; Alex Adame, Marine Corps; Charles Davis, 
Marine Corps; Brad Smith, Marine Corps; and Joshua Paul Torres, Air Force. 

  

  
Don Lugo High 

Daniel Pulido, Marine Corps; Angel Limon, Army; Stephanie Jackson, Army; 
Anthony Torres, Marine Corps; Chase Price, Marine Corps; Angel Barajas, 
Army; Wyatt Bressel, Army; Hieu Nguyen, Army; Vincent Elias, Army; Marcus 
Pendleton, Army; Anthony Ramirez, Army; and Joseph Bennett, Air Force. 

 


